
Dear owner/manager, 

A concerned local has delivered this letter to you because they have noticed that you stock glue 

traps that are not only a danger to wildlife, but are also now illegal to sell under the Prevention of 

Cruelty to Animals Regulations 2019.  

Removing these dangerous products from sale and use will remove cruel rodent traps and save the 

lives of many small birds, microbats and lizards who get caught on rodent and insect glue traps. 

Please remove all items from sale that are in breach of the new regulations as soon as possible.  

Regards, 

Lisa Palma

Chief Executive Officer 

ceo@wildlifevictoria.org.au 
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